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June 5, 2025 

The Honorable Roger Marshall 
United States Senate 
479A Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20002 
 

Dear Senator Marshall: 

Thank you for your leadership to prevent a tax increase on millions of job creators throughout the 
country as the Senate considers tax legislation.  Your leadership will ensure that all businesses 
that are organized as pass-throughs will be treated fairly, so that they can continue to invest and 
grow.   

As you know, the budget reconciliation legislation that passed the House of Representatives last 
month included a provision to eliminate the pass-through entity deduction of state and local taxes 
for certain service-based businesses, such as accountants, doctors, veterinarians, lawyers, 
pharmacists, bookkeepers and other professionals.  This deduction has helped to provide some 
parity between these pass-throughs and corporations.   

We appreciate your work in the Senate to protect pass-through businesses who will be worse off if 
the House language remains in the legislation that ultimately gets signed into law.  Thank you for 
your continued support of pass-throughs in Kansas and throughout the country.     

Sincerely, 

 

Danielle Hologram, CAE 

President & CEO 

Kansas Society of CPAs 

 


